
Park Committee Meeting 10-7-2015 

Meeting called to order 7:00pm. Present: Dean Wallen, Jaynie Wells, John Sambo 

Excused: Bob Trentman 

Jaynie moved to accept minutes from previous meeting. Dean second. Motion passed. 

Loop Creek Park –  

 No changes  

Communications – 

 Monarch stations – Jaynie and Dean have been working on the possibility of having these at our 
parks and tennis courts. Will gather more information for the next meeting to start planning 

 SIPRA – still considering joining   

Centennial Park –  

 Dean and Jaynie are planning to walk through the park with Dave Barnes and the engineer at 
9am, per Dave’s request on an idea he is working on 

 Dean has the parking lot expansion information from the engineer along with the bid specs 
o At the previous regular meeting, it was discussed that no bids were received. Jaynie 

spoke with the engineer who advised the bid request will be sent out again in the spring 
of 2016. 

o $10,000 + was spent by the board to have the engineer draw up the design of the 
overlay and expansion 

o The park committee agrees the parking lot is a top priority, due to the increased use of 
the park 

 Jaynie faxed the form to Ameren requesting the light pole be replaced in the park  
 

 Dean and Jaynie are getting more information about the possibility of having goats in the park 
to help with the invasive species removal 
 

 Heartlands Conservancy (Sara Vogt) recommended MLK day 1-18-2016 be our next volunteer 
day as it is a National day of Service 
 

o The committee agreed to proceed 

Good of the committee –  

 Need volunteers 

Motion to adjourn John, second Jaynie 

 Meeting adjourned 7:52p 

Next meeting 11/11/2015 7pm 


